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Hi

Can we please request that a visit ber made to Beacon Lane, Little Bealings where
residences lie alongside the East Suffolk railway line.

More night time trains will blight those living alongside this track unless measures are
taken to mitigate rail noise.  Schoolchildren will be affected, local residents health and
wellbeing compromised

Ian Ransome
Chairman
Little Bealings Parish Council
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